
ONLINE PUBLIC MEETING LOG-IN INSTRUCTIONS 
Job 061693 Bowman Road Reconstruction 

(Kanis Road to Cherry Laurel Drive) 
 

WHEN: An on-line project presentation and opportunity to ask questions and make comments 
has been scheduled for 5:30 to 6:30 PM, Monday, June 1, 2020. 

  
 

 
If you already have Webex software on your computer, you can access the Public Meeting video and 
audio through your as follows: 
Click the following link: 
https://meetingsamer9.webex.com/meetingsamer9/j.php?MTID=m105a3d3db73a4213fb22461997e501b6 
At the bottom of your screen click Run 
Enter your name and your email and click Next 
Click Skip 
Click Join the meeting. 
 
 
If you do not have, and do not want to load Webex software, you can access the Public Meeting video 
and audio as follows: 
Copy & paste the following into the web browser address bar:  
https://meetingsamer9.webex.com/meetingsamer9/j.php?MTID=m105a3d3db73a4213fb22461997e501b6 
Wait about 10 seconds, click Join from your browser. 
Enter your name and your email and click Next 
Click Skip 
Click Join the meeting. 
 
 
To access the Public Meeting audio with your phone: 
Dial 408-418-9388 
Enter Access Code: 126 960 3666 
Enter Password: 72362483 
 
 
  

https://meetingsamer9.webex.com/meetingsamer9/j.php?MTID=m105a3d3db73a4213fb22461997e501b6
https://meetingsamer9.webex.com/meetingsamer9/j.php?MTID=m105a3d3db73a4213fb22461997e501b6


Meeting Outline 
 
PART 1:  
The online meeting will start at 5:30 PM and begin with introductions of the city staff and consultants 
working on the project. The meeting moderator will ask any unidentified participants to identify 
themselves as they log-in. 
 
PART 2:  
City staff will provide an overview of the project using the project plans which will be viewable to all that 
log-in online. 
 
PART 3:  
The meeting moderator will invite questions and comments from the attendees.  Questions or 
comments will be heard one at a time and staff and/or consultants will respond verbally. 
 
PART 4:  
The link to the online comment form on the littlerock.gov website will be shown and all participants will 
be invited to submit their written comments or questions to be made part of the permanent project 
record. 
 


